Communication : C 2 Committee of the Whole (PM) June 14, 2021 Item # 2

----Original Message----

From: Loc Huynh

Sent: Saturday, May 29, 2021 3:21 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Development Planning at 7520, 7540, 7560 Weston rd

Dear Mr/Ms,

I believe that building a building at these locations would be a little inconvenient, because we already have many citizens livings here; building a new building would attract more and make the already crowded traffic there even slower with all the new citizens. I am also a little concerned that you may build more buildings around that area because we need most of those services nearby, they are very reliable and I would not be very pleased if you were to get rid of them.

Sincerely, Loc K. Huynh (Applicant: 2371933 Ontario Inc.) Sent from my iPad